
Dear Residents: 
 

In an effort to keep your units decent, safe and sanitary, Anniston Housing Authority would like 

to share some information with you regarding mold. Molds are part of the natural environment, 

and can be found everywhere. Mold is not a problem, unless it begins growing indoors. The best 

way to control mold is to control moisture. Mold can look like spots and can be many different 

colors, and smell musty. If you see or smell mold, please take the proper precautions to remove it 

as outlined in your dwelling lease, section QQ. If you are having trouble getting rid of mold in 

your unit yourself, please do not hesitate to call maintenance for assistance.  

 

 

 


